
 
 
 
October 7, 2009 
 
TO: Substance Use Disorder (SUD) Provider Network 
 
RE: Medicaid Funded Clients/Residential level of Care 
 
Effective immediately Medicaid funded clients that qualify for a residential level of care will 
be subject to the current SUD waitlist process due to the fact that Medicaid benefits do not 
cover residential treatment services.  All Medicaid eligible clients are authorized to engage 
immediately in either Outpatient or Intensive Outpatient treatment services.  Those clients 
that qualify for a residential level of care will be issued a waitlist voucher for residential 
services.  If you have any questions, please contact your BPA Clinical Regional Field Staff 
representative as listed below. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
BPA Provider Network Management 
 
Nancy Irvin        Region 1                          208-964-4868 
Dean Allen             Region 2                         208-305-4439 
Sherri Molina          Region 3 & 4           208-871-0093 
Jaime Goffin           Region 5                         208-921-2342 
Lisa Bridges            Region 6 & 7                  208-921-8923 
 


